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I am writing in reference to the Department of Health's proposed Act 68 regulations for
managed care organizations.

As a House member with a community hospital in the district it's essential that the Act 68
regulations accurately reflect the intent of the legislation, and benefit patients by promoting more
coordination between health care providers and health plans.

I am pleased to see that the regulations contain reporting requirements of plans. This will
ensure useful oversight and will provide consumers with information concerning plan practices.
Additionally, requiring that the medical necessity definitions contained in all documents be
uniform will assuredly provide better medical decisions.

On the other hand, I believe the regulations must be sufficiently defined to guarantee that
enrollees receive the same level of medical care, whether it be for emergency services by non-
participating providers or treatment for which there are no participating providers able to render
required services. The final regulation must reflect the Department of Health's standards for a
variety of services such as emergency care and direct access to certain care.

Over the past several years small community hospitals have found themselves to be under
financial strain. Hopefully, the Act 68 regulations will help and not acerbate the situation for
small hospitals

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

lobert E. Belfantjf Jr.
State Representative
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